
Courtesy Visit to Minister of Public Works and Housing 

 

 

On June 28, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan 

made a courtesy visit to H.E. Eng. Yahya Al-Kisbi, Public Works and Housing, and 

explained Japanese support to Jordan related to the ministry, and exchanged views 

over the ministry’s issues. 

H.E. Eng. Yahya Al-Kisbi appreciated continuous Japanese support, and 

expressed his hope for further Japanese support to the ministry. 

 

 

 

 

 


